
2024 Membership Appeal 

Dear Humane Society Friend, 

We invite you to renew your membership or become a member with HSPC because of the difference we 

make together. We are proud of our long term commitment to being a no-kill facility, but even more so to the 

patience that comes with that. Injured, abandoned, stray, abused, transferred and surrendered describe the 

many animals that call our shelter home for as long as it takes. We work to heal the body and soul while 

making appropriate matches with new adopters. Please join us as we continue to turn around lives for good! 

Here are two recent adoptions where patience and acceptance were the main 

ingredients… 

Cullen was originally adopted from HSPC when he was a kitten. Unfortunately, 

he was picked up as a stray five years later and surrendered to another shelter. 

He was reunited with HSPC through his microchip. Naturally, his life on the 

street, move from shelter to shelter, and unknown history made him wary of 

humans. Our staff was patient and kind, but Cullen needed more to thrive. 

Recently, a very special lady came to the shelter just to see him. She returned 

several times to visit and each time a little more progress was made. Finally, she 

adopted him and every day he grows more confident as the unconditional love 

between them blossoms. Now, at 6 years old, Cullen is finally home! 

 

Kelly, a shy but extremely sweet Lab/Spaniel mix, was found as a stray a year 

ago. Though she was always a shelter favorite, she was overlooked for 

adoption as she had a very noticeable difference in her walk. It did not affect 

her ability to run and play with other dogs or go for walks with volunteers who 

adored her. The clinic staff worked diligently to find a cause and a solution for 

the slight abnormality while treating her ear infection. Finally a family 

embraced her uniqueness and adopted her, wiggle-walk and all! 

Please check out our membership options on the reverse side of this page and 

join us as we continue to pursue patience and acceptance for all animals in our 

care! 

Sincerely, 

Debbie Howell 

Board President 
 



HSPC 2024 Membership Levels 
    Yes, I would like to join the Humane Society of Pulaski County! 

  $2,500 Guardian Angel provides critical emergency medical care or 
specialty surgery (Your name will be added to a plaque in our 
lobby) 

  $1,000 President's Club feeds the animals for two weeks 
  $500 Maintains the free-range cat room for a month 
  $250 Provides in-house blood testing and lab work for five animals 
  $100 Provides spay/neuter surgery for one dog and one cat 
  $75 Family provides vaccinations for one dog and one cat 
  $50 Basic for Individuals 
  $25 Seniors over 65 or Students under 21 
  Other Amount 

BENEFITS OF MEMBERSHIP: Members of the Humane Society of Pulaski County will receive a 
membership card that shows their support of animals and can be used at local business partners for 
valuable discounts. Members will receive bi-annual newsletters with important information, and 
invitations to events throughout the year. 

 

If you have already made a 2024 membership donation, 

THANK YOU SO MUCH, and please disregard this notice. 

MEMBER INFORMATION 

Name       

Address       

City   State   Zip    

Email    Phone    

PAYMENT METHOD 

□ Check #  enclosed payable to Humane Society of Pulaski County, memo line of Membership 
□ Credit Card  Paid at Warmhearts.org using “Memberships” option under “Donate” button 
□ Credit Card Number:    

Expiration Date:   CVV:   

Credit Card Billing Address (if different from above): 
Address:   

City/State/Zip:   

 
Mail to: Humane Society of Pulaski County, P.O. Box 21260, Little Rock, AR 72221  
Questions? Send email to info@warmhearts.org or call the HSPC shelter at 501-227-6166 

Please check with your employer to participate in the Matching Employee Program. 

Membership donations include a one-year subscription to Warm Hearts, the HSPC's bi-annual 
newsletter. Your donation is tax-deductible less the fair market value of $2.20 for the subscription. 

Thank you for helping us save lives! 

mailto:info@warmhearts.org

